
PLANNING TO MAKE  
SOME UPDATES?
Give us a call before  
construction begins
If you have plans for a home addition, putting up a new 
farm building, constructing a new or adding on to grain 
drying facilities or anything else that requires an increase in 
amperage, please call ACEC early in the planning process so 
we can complete the work in time to accommodate your needs.

Each year, especially during the heat of the summer, we 
receive outage calls from members who add central air, 
geothermal or even build a new, larger home without notifying 
us. If the transformer is not large enough to handle the extra 
load, it can overload and create an unnecessary outage. 
Not only is the outage and equipment replacement costly 
for the Cooperative and its members, it’s an unnecessary 
inconvenience for all members affected. 

We urge all 
members to plan 
ahead for any 
new services or 
improvements to 
existing services 
so the work can 
be arranged and 
completed in a 
timely manner. 
Give us a call at 
(888) 788-1551 
if you have any 
questions regarding 
a service upgrade or 
line extension. By 
working together, 
we keep costs down 
and the power on. 
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If you’re planning a project 
this year that may require 
a service upgrade, give us 
a call early in the planning 
process. Aandi Deering, 
the Cooperative’s Staking 
Engineer, can answer your 
questions regarding a line 
extension or service upgrade. 



NOTICE
Complaint Procedures
The following notice is delivered annually to our members in compliance with Complaint Procedures rules 
as adopted by the Iowa State Utilities Board (IUB).
If you have a complaint concerning your electric service received from Allamakee-Clayton Electric 
Cooperative, contact the Co-op at 229 Hwy 51, PO Box 715, Postville, IA 52162, 888-788-1551 or  
563-864-7611.
If your complaint is related to Allamakee-Clayton Electric Cooperative service rather than its rates, and 
Allamakee-Clayton Electric Cooperative does not resolve your complaint, you may request assistance 
from the Iowa Utilities Board by calling 515-725-0069 or by email to customer@iub.iowa.gov. 

Friday,March 17th
facebook.com/AllamakeeClaytonElecCoop

LIKE AND FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK!


